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The Danish Institute for Human Rights welcomes the White Paper on 
“Artificial Intelligence - A European approach to excellence and trust”, 
which is an important contribution to developing a fundamental rights 
approach to AI within the EU.  
 
The matter is a prioritised issue at the Danish Institute for Human 
Rights (the National Human Rights Institution in Denmark).  

 
Currently the Institute is working on a legal and socio-techno analysis 
on the human rights challenges related to use of AI in the public 
administration in Denmark. The analysis focuses on the human rights 
challenges raised by the use of AI in public administration in relation to 
three areas. 1) The right to privacy and data protection 2) prohibition 
against discrimination, and 3) rule of law in the exercise of public 
administration.  
 
The analysis will be completed in 2020 and the Institute is looking 
forward to a continued dialogue with the EU on this important matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Marya Akhtar  
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